
                     December 2021 

Fabulous Christmas  Concerts 
 

    Children in Need  

 
 

                          School News 

 

Year 1 Giraffes & Kangaroos outdoor learning  



Our Clever Crocodiles  

  

                                             Fundraising                                 
Children in Need—Children and staff wore pyjamas for the day—We 
raised a marvellous £186.70 
 
Poppy Appeal raised £148.62  Some of the Children went to pay 
tribute at the Featherstone War Memorial. 
 
School Funds 
Our Christmas Hamper raffle raised £156.which is fantastic. The 
50/50 draw raised a total of £133 so the winner got to take home 
£66.50p it all helps to fund things like the Christmas parties,  
pantomimes and wow days. A massive well done and thank you. 

Year 2 Lions and Tigers had a visit from Sir William Petty to learn about the Great Fire of  
London.  

 

   Reception  Monkeys and Elephants  creative     
activities  



 
Food Bank Donations  

 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to this years food bank      

collection, the class that collected the most was Monkeys  

   

Thank you to all our amazing children for making our school fantastic 
and the best place to be on the run up to Christmas.  
The children's smiles and laughter are what make all of us enjoy our 
jobs. 
 
We could not be a fantastic school with amazing children, without 
the dedication and hard work of all staff in school and you the  
supportive families and community around us.  
 
We are a family, the Purston family. A family I am proud to say I am  
part of. 
 
Please have a wonderful, healthy Christmas and New Year. 
 
we look forward to welcoming you all back in 2022. 
 
Take care. 
 


